
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Holy Trinity Primary School’s Safeguarding Newsletter.  Our goal is to provide our 

school community with important information and resources to help keep our families safe.  We 

provide updates on the latest policies and procedures relating to safeguarding, and tips and 

advice on how to safeguard your children.  Thank you for helping to make our school a safe 

and secure place to grow and learn. 

SPOTLIGHT ON 

Domestic Abuse 

Domestic abuse is an incident or pattern of 

incidents of controlling, coercive, 

threatening, degrading and violent 

behaviour, including sexual violence, in the 

majority of cases by a partner or ex-partner, 

but also by a family member or carer. It is 

very common. There is amazing support and 

advice available for anyone suffering from 

domestic abuse. Click here for more 

information. 

Concerns 

Should you have concerns about any member of our school community then 

please speak with a Designated Safeguarding Lead or contact Social Care Direct 

on 0345 8503 503 
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DON’T FORGET 

Our School Website 

Our school website contains a 

wealth of information about a 

wide range of safeguarding 

topics. 

Visit our safeguarding page here 

If you would like to see 

information on any other 

safeguarding topics then please 

let us know. 

https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/our-people-and-communities/protecting-our-communities/domestic-abuse/wakefield-district-domestic-abuse-service/
https://www.holytrinityossett.co.uk/page/?title=Safeguarding&pid=16

